
 

Chanticleer News 
 

Wishing everyone a happy holiday season! Chanticleer Estates 
Homeowners Association 

(CEHA) Thanksgiving, Christmas and the New Year! Newsletter Issue 37 
November 9, 2010 
WEBSITE ADDRESS: All of the children had a great Halloween.  The 

costumes were really well done this year.  Our 
policeman did a great job keeping it safe. 

www.chanticleerestates.org

President 
Emmett Mercier      690-6617 
Vice President  Ralph Veth             641-2342 
Secretary  
Donald Bryan         641-8186 

You are invited to the Annual Chanticleer 
Christmas Party! 

Treasurer 
Bill Copeland         646-1436 
Architectural Committee 
Glen Ashley            847-0258 Join in the fun and celebrate with your neighbors.  
Beautification Committee 

 

 

Bring a dish to share on Saturday, December 18thKendra Wadleigh   643-3866  
starting at 7 p.m. Social Committee 

Gerry Veth              641-2342 
Susan Mercier        690-6617 408 N. Woodlake Way (Susan & Emmett Mercier) Phone Tree 
Gerry Veth              641-2342 

Our fountains will have to be repaired before they can be 
repositioned in our lake.  We are getting estimates to have 

them repaired. 

Welcoming Committee 
Susan Mercier        690-6617 
Newsletter 
Linda Ashley          847-0258 
Website    Dan Megilligan       847-2321 

 Garden Renovation 
Committee When you attend the quarterly meeting, you will have a 

chance to win the $25.00 gift certificate to Winn Dixie.  
One gift certificate will be awarded at each meeting.  

Anyone need some free money? 

Stephanie Lagreco 781-2435 
 

Please register on 
our website to 
access all old 

minutes, 
newsletters, forms, 

covenants, and 
other important 

subdivision 
documents. 

 

 
COVENANT ENFORCEMENT 

Chanticleer is a restrictive deed community.  While you may own your 
property, there certain things you can or can not do on your property.  Our 
covenants control construction, maintenance, use, etc.  Please consult our 
covenants before undertaking a project on your property.  Our covenants are 
on our website if you do not have a copy handy and are recorded in the 
St. Tammany Parish records (St. Tammany Parish Inst # 1169553 & 
#1192424).  BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR. 

   SEND LINDA YOUR 
NEWS! 

CALL ME WITH YOUR 
NEWS OR PUT A NOTE 

IN MY MAILBOX. 
OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED 

 
ANIMAL CONTROL 
PHONE NUMBER:  

809-0183 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 8th (2nd MEETING OF NEW YEAR) 
7 p.m. 388 Robert Boulevard (First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 

PLEASE ATTEND THIS MEETING!  YOU HAVE A CHANCE FOR FREE DUES 
IF YOU ATTEND ALL FOUR MEETINGS. 
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